
 
 
 
Meeting - The May 2024 Meeting was held on the 15th with 9 members present. The Club currently 
has 39 paid members.  
 
Treasury Report – Total Income $2,120.00, Total Expenses $2,814.00, Ending Balance $2760.71.  
 
Next Meeting – Saturday 8 June at 1:00pm being held at the flying field. Same day as Fun Fly. Make 
the Fun Fly and you’ll make the meeting.    
 
Fun Fly – Our Next Fun Fly is right around the corner.  8 June with a rain date of 9 June. There will be 
food, drink and flying for all. Feel free to bring any condiments or desserts. The burgers and dogs 
will be supplied. Let’s have a great day of flying and enjoy each other’s company.    
 
Padre Pio Events – What events are Padre Pio hosting and how does this affect our Club.  Can we 
get some dates and times.  Currently looking into it.     
 
Mowers – No Issues Mower Shed – Needs to be waterproofed with a good wood sealer. It was 
brought up that the corn crib holding the Mower Shed isn’t looking so great these days. We will 
assess the situation and see if any actions need to be taken.  
 
Field Rolling – Done for the year thanks to all the volunteers.  
 
The dirt road entrance to the flying field – Ruts and the Mud-Holes need to be looked at and 
addressed.  
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats are still available for $14.00 each. The Club T-Shirts are also 
Available for $20.00 each.  
 
Pedestrians – It was brought to our attention that some random pedestrians have been walking 
across the flying field while people are flying.  Safety Issue and what can be done.    
 
 
Sincerely 
Bob Wingert 
Club Secretary   
  


